
 
 
 

www.kirbybuildingsystems.com 

December 2021 
 
Energy regulations in steel building construction continue to be complex. We understand the 
importance of knowing state energy codes prior to starting a construction project. That’s why we have a 
dedicated team of energy experts committed to providing you with up-to-date code information and 
tools to navigate the construction process.  
 
Our dedicated Energy Team is available to assist you directly or through our Energy Hotline. Our Energy 
Hotline assists our Builders with their energy code questions and makes it easy to find the most cost-
effective energy solution for your projects. Energy Team members can help with State energy code 
requirements, provide COMcheck support, and provide proprietary tested and modeled data to comply 
with energy requirements. Our experts can walk you through potential metal building solutions and put 
you in touch with the Sales Representative in the region your project is located.  
 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 Stacey Fisher          
 NBG Energy Lead              
 Stacey.fisher@nucor.com           
 260-837-9375 

 
 
 
 
 

 Aaron Thomas          
 Design Supervisor             
 aaron.thomas@kirbybuildingsystems.com 
 920-737-3432         
  
 
 
 

Energy Hotline 
844-682-6724 

nbg.energy@nucor.com 
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